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All members were present except Daugherty & Bruns.
Others present Chief Wendt, Amy Reis, Jim Cahill

Meeting called to order at 6:00 PM by Scott Ringo.

Minutes of previous minutes from June, July and August were presented by email.   Motion by Baehner, second Cassidy, minutes be approved as presented.   Motion carried.

Financial Report:
· The auditor was present and presented a Draft Copy of the audit.
· The financial reports were presented.  Motion by Baehner, second Morgan report be accepted and filed for audit.   

Chief’s Report
· ISO did their report.  We are hoping to keep the 3 rating.  
· New firehouse
· One of our members is an architect
· Plans are drawn up from the previous grant we applied for.ep
· We already own the property
· Villa Hills is to discuss the new building in November following the elections.
· There was a need put in the 10 year plan several times.
· The new construction in the area is increasing fire runs.
· The manor has started their construction which will increase EMS runs
· We will be ordering the new radios in November.
· We received a donation of narcan from the health department.

Squad Report
· We went live with Safety Pad on September 1st.  
· We need to purchase 2 additional tablets at a cost of approximately $1,000.  Our IT people might be able to get them for less.

Motion for adjournment at 6:25 PM by Baehner, second Cassidy.   Motion carried.
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